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I don’t think this measure should be passed. There are few enough opportunities for the individual trader, and
regulation should be directed at the behemoths who are draining us dry. Yes, I do believe they’re still doing
business as usual The only difference is that now there’s a whole new industry around SOX compliance,
which makes the average worker/manager’s jobs twice as difficult for no real result as far as I can see...plenty
of ways around it or through it if you really want to try. I think all this has been for show and for the big guys it’s
business as usual So leave Forex trading alone
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